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19th January 2024

Dear Parents,

Re: Fursman Cup Football Tournament - Second Round - Monday 22nd January 2024

Your child has been selected to represent the school in the upcoming boys football fixture against Woodpecker 
Primary school. It will be at Hazelbury Primary school on the playing fields. Unfortunately, parents aren’t able to 
watch due to the game being played during school hours. Game will kick off at approximately 2pm and be 
finished by 3pm. 

They will be provided with their school football team top. Please ensure your child wears black shorts, long  
black socks, shin pads, football boots (metal studs) and a bottle of water. *Please note if your child does not 
have shin pads, they will be unable to participate as this is a health and safety matter.*

Many thanks,

Jack Kennedy

Lead Sports Coach


